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September 21, 2020 
 
Chairwoman Scovell and Board of Commissioners 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Chairwoman Scovell and Board of Commissioners: 
 

Recommendation to Accept Engagement Letter 
From Workman & Company for Audit Services 

 
Introduction/History 
The Ketchum URA is required under section 50-2006 of the Idaho Statutes to conduct a 
full and complete audit of the financial statements each fiscal year. The URA has used 
Dennis R. Brown CPA as its auditor for the last several years and staff seeks to continue 
that relationship for the current fiscal year. The institutional knowledge of the current 
audit team will provide the Commissioners a basis for comparative financial analysis of 
the URA. 
 
Current Report 
The audit team expects to begin in early November with a completed audit in January 
2021. 
 
Financial Requirement/Impact 
The FY 21 proposed budget includes funding for the audit.  
 
Recommendation 
I respectfully recommend that the Board of Commissioners accept the engagement 
letter from Workman & Company for FY 20 audit services. 
 
Recommended Motion 
“I move to approve the engagement letter with Workman & Company for audit services 
for fiscal year 2020.” 
 












